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Dari: SCESCM 2020 <scescm2020@easychair.org>
Date: Jum, 3 Apr 2020 pukul 16.21
Subject: SCESCM2020: Acceptance Letter for the 5th International Conference on Sustainable Civil Engineering
Structures and Construction Materials (SCESCM) 2020
To: Febriane Makalew <febrianne.makalew@sipil.polimdo.ac.id>

Paper ID        : 235/SCESCM2020
Paper Title     : Identification Characteristic of Energy Efficient Timber House

Dear Febriane Makalew, Rilya Rumbayan, Novatus Senduk,

With heartiest congratulations, I am pleased to inform you that based on the recommendations of the reviewers and
the Scientific Program Committees, your paper identified above has been ACCEPTED for publication and oral
presentation in the 5th International Conference on Sustainable Civil Engineering Structures and Construction
Materials (SCESCM2020). Thus far, SCESCM2020 conference has received over 150 submissions from various
countries and regions, reviewed by local and international experts.

Due to the current worldwide pandemic of COVID-19, the conference organizer has taken a proactive step to
postpone the conference, tentatively to 17 -19 FEBRUARY 2021. Regarding that, all the key dates for the conference
has been stretched (Please refer to our website for the changes in dates and latest updates).

Herewith, the conference committee sincerely invites you to come and present your paper at SCESCM2020 to be
held in Kuching, Sarawak, Malaysia, tentatively on FEBRUARY 17 - 19, 2021. Attached in this email is your
acceptance letter for the conference. We have re-attached herewith the result of the reviewer comments and
suggestions at the bottom of this email. You may view this comment(s) in your Easychair account.

We believe that the 5th SCESCM 2020 conference is the best platform to build our networking at the international
level. The information about this event will be available on the SCESCM 2020 website.

Sincerely yours,

DR. SHEILA A/P BELAYUTHAM
Scientific Committee Chair SCESCM 2020
Faculty of Civil Engineering, Universiti Teknologi
MARA, Malaysia
E: sheila6913@uitm.edu.my
M: +603-5543-5123
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SUBMISSION: 235
TITLE: Identification Characteristic of Energy Efficient Timber House

----------------------- REVIEW 1 ---------------------
SUBMISSION: 235
TITLE: Identification Characteristic of Energy Efficient Timber House
AUTHORS: Febriane Makalew, Rilya Rumbayan and Novatus Senduk

----------- General Comments -----------
A very good paper
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Rilya Rumbayan <rilya.rumbayan@gmail.com> 4 April 2020 pukul 19.32
Kepada: febrianne makalew <febrianne.makalew@sipil.polimdo.ac.id>

Thank you. Excellent job! :)
[Kutipan teks disembunyikan]
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